
The business document I chose to analyze is a company announcement from Skyworks 
Solutions Inc. addressing a class action lawsuit.  
 
The message of this document is generally clear, but there are some parts where clarity could 
be improved. The document explains important details about the class action lawsuit, such as 
key dates, the process of becoming a lead plaintiff, and the nature of the lawsuit. However, 
some of the legal jargon and phrasing used could be difficult for the average reader to 
understand. For example, the term “lead plaintiff” is used several times throughout the 
document without providing a definition or simpler wording. Using this term may be confusing for 
a reader who is unfamiliar with the law.  
 
The document is concise, but some parts could be simplified for greater efficiency. The 
document goes into detail about why the class action lawsuit is occurring. This part of the 
document is quite long, and it could be shortened. Instead, these details could be presented in a 
more clearly. Another area where conciseness could be improved is in the repetition of similar 
information in several parts of the document. For example, the document explains the lead 
plaintiff process multiple times without adding new or clarifying details. These explanations 
could be consolidated instead of reiterating the lead plaintiff process three times throughout the 
document. Repeating the information without adding new context may overwhelm the reader 
and make the document unnecessarily long. 
 
The document maintains a professional tone, which is important for legal communications. It 
uses proper formatting and appearance. The use of hyperlinks throughout the document is 
appropriate, but some readers may find them distracting in the middle of the text, especially in 
legal notices. These could be provided at the end of the document instead. The only 
inconsistency I noticed throughout the document about the formatting is the writing of 
“Skyworksclass”. In this example, there should be a space between “Skyworks” and “class”. It 
appears both with and without a space in the document. This inconsistency reduces the 
professional quality of the document.  
 
The document is targeted at investors and potential lead plaintiffs who may have purchased 
Skyworks Solutions Inc. securities between the given timeline or those who are seeking 
information about the class action lawsuit in general. The level of detail about the legal process 
and the timeline of the incident is appropriate. The document assumes that the reader has a 
basic understanding of securities and investment terminology related to class action lawsuits. 
There could be more effort to consider a wider audience, such as investors who are unfamiliar 
with legal vocabulary or legal processes.  
 
Overall, the document is effective in providing key information about the class action lawsuit, but 
could be improved through clarity and conciseness. The document should focus on an easier 
approach to legal terminology, eliminating redundancy, along with some formatting 
improvements to help with delivering the message to a wider audience while still maintaining the 
key details needed for potential investors to take action.  
 



Document:https://markets.ft.com/data/announce/detail?dockey=600-
202503161105PR_NEWS_USPRX____LA41653-1  


